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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent /Caregiver,
Thank you for how you have been working with us during this unusual time. It really has been a remarkable effort by students, parents and staff. As a school we are very grateful for your understanding and your respect last term for the various arrangements we had to put in place to support our students learning and wellbeing.  This term some new arrangements will be put in place that I will share with you in this message. We are going to need your ongoing support to see continuity of learning and maximum safety for the students. All of these arrangements have been put in place in accordance with the advice from the Premier, the Chief Health Officer for NSW, and the NSW Education Secretary. 
To re-iterate the message I sent out last week we are operating for weeks 1 and 2 of this term in the same way we operated for the last two weeks of Term 1. Students where possible should be working from home. We are gearing up for some face-to-face time with our students from the beginning of Week 3. Till then we are positioned to cover the needs of the students of essential services workers and any students for whom safety cannot be guaranteed at home. We do not have a full complement of staff on deck at present, we have not received the supplies of hand sanitiser, thermometers, and personal protective equipment we are expecting and the enhanced cleaning arrangements which will see frequently used surfaces like sink areas, and playground equipment cleaned throughout the day are not in operation. These things will not be in place until the beginning of week 3 (May 11). We ask that you don’t jump the gun by sending kids to school any earlier than the arrangements attached to this message.
From Week 3, each student in Kindergarten to Year 6 will be designated one day per week where we will be organised, and it will be safe, for them to come to school. This day at school will give teachers the chance to connect with students over the work they have completed over the previous week and set them work for the next four days of the week that they will be utilising as they learn from home. While the students are at school we will be applying hand washing and hygiene routines. 
Due to continued social distancing restrictions we will only allow staff and students on to the school site as we did at the end of Term 1. Please ensure you only kiss and drop in the mornings and avoid congregating at the school gate in the afternoon. I would anticipate that social distancing may be monitored by police at schools in the first few weeks of this term.
So, in anticipation, thanks for your help and support for these arrangements. They have been put in place to ensure the best continued learning experience for the kids and the safest arrangements for all. I am aware we may have further changes in the weeks ahead but you can expect these arrangements to be those we run with for week 3 and probably week 4. We will see if we have any further relaxing of social distancing laws announced for the period after that. Further information will come out later in the week in relation to the day your children will be allocated.

Regards,

Stuart Wylie
Principal
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